
 
 
 
 
 

PSA Complex, East Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 1101 
Telephone: (632) 8938-5267 
www.psa.gov.ph 

 

REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 

PHILIPPINE STATISTICS AUTHORITY 

 
08 February 2021 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

Please be advised that the Contract Negotiation for the Procurement of Consultancy 
Services for the Review of the Quality of Technical Architectures and Application Code 
Developed for Philippine Identification System (PhilSys) under Public Bidding No.                  
PB 2020-13, scheduled today, 08 February 2021 at 10:00AM, was postponed due to 
the absence of the required quorum. 
 
The above-mentioned activity is rescheduled tentatively on 09 February 2021 at 
11:00AM and will be conducted through the Zoom platform. An advisory will be issued 
should there be any changes in the schedule. 

For the information and guidance of all concerned. 

Thank you. 

 

 
                 (Sgd.) 
MINERVA ELOISA P. ESQUIVIAS 
Chairperson 
PSA- Bids and Awards Committee 
 


